
3*rrt
Mar Vista

Community Council
Webr www.MarVista.oro

P.O. Box 66871
Mar Vista, CA 90066

info@ marvista.org

Officers 2012-2O13
Chair

Sharon Commins
smcommins@marvista.org

l't vice Chair
Bill Koontz

billk@ ma rvista.org

2nd vice Chair
Yvette Molinaro

yvette. mol inaro@ ma rvista. org

Secretary
Bill Duckett

bduckett@ marvista. org

Treasurer
Bill Scheding

!y-ts@Marvisla.a-rs

Board of Directors
2012-2013

Zone Directors
Zone 1

Ken Alpern
Zone 2

Bill Koontz
Zone 3

Kate Anderson
Zone 4

Michael Millman
Zone 5

Michelle Krupkin
Zone 6

Valerie Davidson
At-Large Directors

Sharon Commins
Bill Duckett

Yvette Molinaro
Mitchell Rishe
Melissa Stoller
Bill Scheding

Community Director
lohn Kuchta

Certified Neighborhood Council
August 13, 2002

JANUARY L6,2OL4

VIA EMAIL

To: The Honorable Mike Bonin, Councilmember, 11th District City of Los Angeles
m i ke. boni n@lacity.oro
The Honorable Paul Koretz, Councilmember, 5th District, City of Los Angeles
pau l. koretz@lacity. org

Cc: Len Nguyen, Field Deputy, CD11 len.nguven@lacity.org
David Graham-Caso, Communications Director and Env. Policy Advisor, CD11
david. q ra hamcaso@lacilv. org

Jeffrey Ebenstein, Field Deputy , CD5 ieffrey.ebenstein@lacitv,org
Andy Schrader, Deputy of Environmental Affairs and Sustainability CD5
a ndy. shrader@ lacity. org

Re: WATER FOUNTAINS: COUNCIL MOTION L3-L234

Dear Councilmembers:

At the regularly scheduled meeting held December 10, 2013, The Mar Vista Community
Council approved the following policy motion by unanimous vote:

Whereas it would greatly support the reuse of water bottles, reduce waste,
provide beffer access to drinking water and have tremendous environmental
benefits, the Mar Vista Community Council Motion strongly supports the
following motion going before the LA City Council Energy and Environment
CommiXee - Motion by Councilmembers Tom LaBonge and Jose Huizar
requesting the LADWP to work with organizations such as WeTap to report back
on a comprehensive plan to upgrade, restore, and bring back public water
fountains in public spaces in the City. MVCC requests that the fountains
accommodate the refill of water boftles and a process for reporting broken
fountains.

Thank you for your thoughtful consideration of the matter,4*L>
Sharon Commins, Chair
Mar Vista Community Council
sm com m i ns@ ma rvista, org
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